
n D L t' m 

EKB/EM 

Dr W.d'A. Maycock, CBE, 
Blood Products Laboratory, 
Lister Institute of Preventive Medicine, 
Dagger Lane, 
Elstree, 
Herts. 

Dear Bill, 

Meeting of Haemophilia Reference 
Centre Directors 

23rd February 1976 in Oxford 

27.2.76. 

I was asked to write to you to enquire if more 

could be done to rectify the shortage of British 

Factor VIII concentrate? Can the Haemophilia Centres 

help in any way in this regard? I was also asked to 

enquire when it would be possible to have some of the 

material, at least in small bottles suitable for a 

small amount of diluent? 

Yours sincerely, 

OX U H 0000687_002_0001 


